
 
 

Circular No.: 20038 
 

8th January, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Resumption of S6 In-person Classes 

 

Further to the Circular 20037, I write to inform you that the staff member concerned was confirmed 

to have contracted COVID-19. The staff member is in good condition. As the staff member did not 

return to school and contact any school members since the beginning of the Christmas holidays, the 

Centre for Health Protection has no special instructions for the school. S6 in-person classes will 

resume on 11th January, 2021.  

 

Our school will continue to strengthen the cleansing and disinfection of the school premises and put 

in place precautionary measures to safeguard the health of staff and students.  

 

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Lee Ting Leung 

Principal 

 

 

  

 



 
 

20038 

敬啟者：                 

恢復中六級面授課堂 

承早前通告第 20037 號，現通知家長和學生該學校職員證實確診 2019 冠狀病毒病，

該職員情況良好。該職員自聖誕假期初已沒有回校，亦沒有接觸學校其他人士，衞生

防護中心並沒有任何特別指示給予學校。中六級將於 2021 年 1 月 11 日恢復面授課堂。 

學校將繼續加強校園的清潔及消毒工作，並採取合適的預防措施以保障師生的健

康。 

如有任何疑問，歡迎致電校務處查詢（電話 2711 8175）。 

此致 

 
各家長 

陳瑞祺（喇沙）書院校長 

李丁亮  啟 

2021 年 1 月 8 日 


